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The First Deputy Mînister of Foreign Affaira, Head of the Delegoetioni of the
Hung~arian People's Republic ta the Secretary of State for Extert2al Affaira.

HEAD 0F THE DELEGATION 0F THE HUNGARIAN PEOPLE'S REPUBLII

Ottawa, June 11, 196

sir;

I have the honour ta refer ta your letter of this date regarding the negotia
tion of a settlement of ail outstanding reciprocal financial clahis between thi
Government of the Hungarlan People's Republic anid the Governrnent G
Canada. I amn glad ta confirm that the proposals set forth in your letter ar
accepted by the Hungarlan Governmnent.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of miy highest consideration.

PETER MOD

The Hon. Paul Martin,
Secretary of State

for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


